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 11 March 2024 
 

56th Fighter Wing Participates in Red Flag 24-2 at Nellis AFB 
 
LUKE AIR FORCE BASE, Arizona – The 56th Fighter Wing is proud to announce the 
participation of the 308th Fighter Squadron and 62nd Fighter Squadron in the 
prestigious Red Flag exercise hosted at Nellis Air Force Base, Nevada this month.  
  
This collaborative event brings together joint and coalition units from around the globe 
to train in challenging and realistic combat training scenarios over a two-week period. 
  
Accompanying the 56th Fighter Wing to RF 24-2 will be Top Aces Corp., a commercial 
adversary provider currently stationed at Luke AFB, to further enhance the simulated 
adversary forces with their fleet of F-16 Advanced Aggressor Fighter aircraft. 
  
Throughout the exercise, the 308 FS and 62 FS will engage in a series of simulated 
combat scenarios with their F-35As, ranging from air-to-air engagements to ground 
attack missions, designed to push participants to their limits and foster innovation in 
tactics and procedures. 
  
Luke AFB participation in RF 24-2 not only enhances the operational capabilities of 56 
FW personnel but also strengthens interoperability among allied forces. By promoting 
collaboration with partner nations, Luke AFB underscores its commitment to global 
security and stability. 
  
For questions, please call the Luke AFB Public Affairs Office at (623) 856-6011 or email 
56fw.pa@us.af.mil. 
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